
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/9/2016 3:20:35 PM

Subject: FW: Fire Academy graduates
Attachments: 12 09 2016 SC Fire Academy graduation press release.docx 
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From: Lesia Kudelka
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2016 3:20:03 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Lesia Kudelka
Subject: Fire Academy graduates

Please see attached news release on Fire Academy graduates and photo.

Photo attached -
Front row, left to right: Quentin Harris, Lancaster City Fire Department; Dawson Williams, Pine Ridge Fire 
Department; Christopher Herndon, St. Johns Fire Department; Buffie Prince, Lake City Fire Department; 
Jessica Berie, St. Johns Fire Department; and Kimberly Sperbeck, Cayce Department of Public Safety 
Second row, left to right: Michael Sarracino, Lady's Island Fire Department; Tyler Roberts, Lady's Island Fire 
Department; Richard Rea, Summerville Fire Department; Logan Ramsey, Kentucky Air National Guard Fire 
Department; and Codie Catoe, Kershaw Fire Department
Third row, left to right: Brett Ballentine, McCrady Fire Department; Drew Conrad, Pine Ridge Fire 
Department; Austin Terry, Florence Fire Department; and Andrew Tate, Kentucky Air National Guard Fire 
Department
Top row, left to right: Matthew Morgan, Sullivan's Island Fire Department; Jonathan Pitman, Westminster 
Fire Department; Cory Hartigan, Pine Ridge Fire Department; Dakota Hash, Center Rock Fire Department; and 
Xavier Hussey, West Columbia Fire Department

Lesia Shannon Kudelka
Communications Director and Ombudsman
S.C. Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, S.C. 29210
Telephone: 803.896.4376
Fax: 803.896.4515

Twitter: SCDLLR@SCDLLR 
lesia.kudelka@llr.sc.gov 
www.llr.sc.gov

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, 
including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone 
and return the original e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Communications Office, Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 
29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
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